
	

     

 

Chiefs Weekly Updates 

Week of August 13, 2018 through                                                                                               
August 17, 2018 

General	Announcements:	
Ø 7th	 Grade	 Immnization:	 	 7th	 Grade	 parents	 if	 your	 child’s	 shot	 record	was	 not	 turned	 in	 prior	 to	

Monday,	Please	make	sure	to	have	them	bring	it	to	school.				
Ø 7th	&	8thGrade	Open	House	will	be	on	Thursday,	September	6th		Please	plan	to	arrive	early	enough	to	

get	your	child’s	schedule	(if	needed)	and	arrive	to	1st	period	class	prior	to	5:30	pm.			
Ø Sports		

o There	will	be	a	Volleyball	 informational	meeting	on	Thursday,	August	16th	and	 tryouts	will	
start	on	August	20th.		No	student	will	be	allowed	to	participate	until	the	following	forms	are	
turned	in:	A	current	physical,	a	participation	form	and	school	insurance.	

Ø Opening	Day	of	School,	August	13th:		First	Day	of	School	for	students!		Classes	start	at	9:40	a.m.	and	
ends	at	4:10	p.m.		7th	Grade	students	will	go	to	the	Cafeteria	to	pick	up	schedules.		8th	Grade	
students	will	go	to	the	Gym	to	pick	up	schedules	and	any	6th	grade	student	who	did	not	attend	Open	
House	will	go	to	the	picnic	tables	(located	in	the	courtyard)	to	get	their	schedule.	

Ø Student	Orientation	Assemblies:		will	occur	on	Monday,	August	13th.	
Ø Extended	Learning	Opportunities:		OMS	after	school	Extended	Learning	Program	(ELP)	will	begin	on	

Monday,	August	27th.		Our	ELP	offers	credit	recovery,	course	tutoring,	assessment	preparation,	and	
remediation	for	participating	students.		

Ø School	Locks:		All	students	will	need	a	hall	lock	and	they	can	be	purchased	for	$5.		Students	who	are	
assigned	 PE	will	 also	 need	 a	 gym	 lock	 for	 $5	 and	 they	may	 	 be	 purchased	 during	 PE	 classes.	 	All	
returning	student	may	use	their	locks	from	last	year.	

Ø Lunch:	Please	go	online	to	apply	for	Free	or	Reduced	lunch	at	www.applyforlunch.com.		If	you	received	
a	letter	from	Pinellas	County	Food	Services	that	you	do	not	need	to	apply	online	that	is	fine.		

Ø PTSA/SAC:		We	invite	you	to	join	us	for	PTSA	and	SAC	and	are	looking	for	board	members	for	each	
committee.		Please	contact	Adrienne	Mizia	at	miziaa@pcsb.org	if	you	are	interested.	

Ø All	Pro	Dads:	 	We	would	like	to	start	an	All	Pro	Dad’s	group	this	year.		If	you	are	interested	please	
contact.	Adrienne	Mizia	at	miziaa@pcsb.org.			

Additional	Important	Dates:		
• August	13th	–	First	Day	of	School	

o School	Hours	9:40am-4:10pm	–	Gates	Open	at	9:20am	for	breakfast.	
• August	20th	5:30pm	SAC	Meeting	and	6:00pm	PTSA	Meeting	
•	September	6th	–	7th	&	8th	Grade	Open	House	(5:30	p.m.)	

	


